
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE AND APOLOGIES 

Summary of Business 
Ma DV Committee Meeting 

May 16th 2018 

□ Jane Ventura, Lizzie Schirmer, Louise Curran, Justine Greer, Julia Battams, Jan Smith, , Kristy-Lee 
Brilliant, Erica O’Brien, Veronica Steward, Lone Joergensen, Aengus Wright 

□ Annabelle Johnston, Deb MacNicol 

 
KEY ACTIONS 
Dressage Club Events Calendar- Events calendar final draft was presented. Several clashes were 
discussed and determinations made. The calendar to be online last week of May. 

 
Dressage Events Working Group –First meeting held in April. Positive discussions held regarding future 
dressage events. 

 
DOCUMENTS TABLED 

□ Senior Development Squad Selection Criteria 
□ Club Events Calendar 

 
AOR – AOR Leaderboard is now up to date. March and April to be released for review by membership. 
AOR Awards night has been booked for  Saturday 4th August at Venue in St  Kilda.  Promotion  of  event 
has begun. All welcome. 

 

DJEP – Current focus is on planning future participation initiatives. Exciting new workshop to be ran in 
July. A seminar for D/C Judges to be conducted in June. Planning for year will now commence in line 
with Club events calendar. A number of judges have recently resigned/retired from judging. DJEP thank 
them for their service. 

 
Young Rider’s Squad - Final squad training weekend for the 2017/2018 year to be held at WPNEC on 
2/3 June. Speakers from the Victorian Institute of Sport, Jess Rothwell, sports nutritionist, and David 
Morris, Olympic aerial skier and motivational speaker were a hit at the March training weekend. Off Horse 
education sessions have been planned for June weekend including Paralympian Hannah McDougall and 
Erin Clancy, strength and conditioning coach. 
YRS Raffle will be launching soon, comprising of donated goods. 

The next meeting with be held on July 11th 2018 

If you have any questions, they can be directed to; 
Julia Battams 
DV Chair Dressage Coordinator 
JuliaBattams@equestrianvictoria.com.au Dressage@equestrianvictoria.com.au 


